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For them and the other residents of Edgware the likely significant and permanent loss of public 
parking in an area with little existing parking will be a blow to struggling local shops at a time when 
the Council is committed to support them.  
 
The closure of the Broadwalk and loss of public parking during construction will, at best, threaten 
the viability of local businesses in the short term and at worst, lead to local residents abandoning 
the local shops/banks/dining destinations etc permanently.  
 
 The plan does not include serving the existing residents with much needed improved bus or tube 
capacity. How much more the congestion will be when there are an extra 4,740 residents ? 
 
 The proposed inner city style development with little or no parking and unimproved public 
transport it would lead to poorer connectivity.  
 
The plan does not apply to a third of the town as it only covers the Barnet side of Edgware. It 
gives little weight to the impact on the Harrow side.  
I feel that decisions affecting Edgware should be made collaboratively between both Boroughs.  
 
 May I ask you to arrange for this correspondrnce to be considered as part of the Equality Impact 
Assessment?   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Dr Peter Bennett 

 
 

 




